
 
 
 

Statement 
 
 
BR ARBO Gestão Florestal S.A., a company with operational 
headquarters at Estrada do Gavião s/nº - rural area of the city 
of Carauari/AM, registered with the CNPJ under No. 
04.310.918/0001-98, promoter of the Mejuruá Forest 
Conservation Project, announces that a technical audit visit will 
be carried out to verify and validate its carbon credit project, 
which is based on the forest conservation of its property Gleba 
Santa Rosa do Tenquê, in the period from February 3rd to 14th.  
If you have any questions, please contact us through the 
following means: 
Whatsapp: (97)8423-3277 or e-mail contato@brarbo.com.br 
 

Carauari/AM, January 20, 2025. 
 
 

Br Arbo Gestão Florestal S.A. 


